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Mayer and Morse Remain on Dexter School Board
APRIL 25TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

Mayer and Morse Remain on Dexter School Board

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Public School Board along with superintendent Mitch Wood met for the a regularly scheduled
board meeting on Tuesday, April 19, 2016.

The School Board recognized the April 5th municipal election, reinstating incumbents Nancy Mayer and Herman Morse.  They also
elected new board offices.  Serving as board presidents will be Rick Williams, vice president Herman Morse, board secretary will
remain Laura Miller, and board member Nancy Mayer will serve as treasurer.

Board members also approved officers for the Dexter Public Schools Foundation to include Mark Becker as president, Rick
Williams as vice president, Joe Watson as treasurer and secretary will be Herman Morse.  Representing the School Board will be
Mark Nea.

Shown in the photo is Nancy Mayer and Herman Morse being administered the Oath by Laura Miller.
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